
  

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Invitation to Joint Choir/Strings Music Concert on Tuesday 6th December 2022 at 3.45-4.30 pm 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers of children taking part in the Choir and/or have Strings tuition with 

Mrs Mitchell, to a joint music concert on Tuesday 6th December from 3.45 pm onwards in the Great Hall!   

 

For your entertainment, the choir and strings group would love to show you some of the music they have 

been working on over the last few weeks and, hopefully, get you in the festive spirit!  If your child is in 

both of these groups, do not worry, they can perform with both!   

 

Children attending can stay after school until the concert starts, under the supervision of Miss Welbourne, 

with the performance starting at 3.45 pm.  We aim to finish at roughly 4.30 pm.   

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip overleaf (stating how many seats you would like 

reserving) and return it to school by Thursday 1st December.  Thank you.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 
 

On behalf of Miss Welbourne (Music Co-ordinator) 
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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

Music Concert on Tuesday 6th December 2022 at 3.45-4.30 pm 

(Please return this slip to the School Office by Thursday 1st December 2022 – thank you.) 

 

Please tick: 

 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the Music Concert. 

 

 I/we will be able to attend the concert – please reserve    seat(s). 

 

 

Child’s Name:   Child’s Class:   

 

 

Parent’s Signature:   Date:   


